
New  Bedford  High  School  to
dazzle  audiences  with
performances  including  SIX:
Teen Edition
“Get ready to experience an unforgettable night of theatre at
New Bedford High School.

Performing two shows in one night, the NBHS Drama Club is
prepared to dazzle and entertain audiences of all ages. Act 1
is in partnership with the NBHS Show Choir and is an original
ode to musical theatre told through the lens of an imagined
school  field  trip  to  The  Great  White  Way.  Act  2  is  the
sensational tale of six extraordinary young women via the Teen
Edition of the 2017 Broadway smash hit, SIX. This electrifying
musical, a modern retelling of the lives of the six wives of
Henry VIII, promises to captivate audiences with its dynamic
performances and empowering message.

Scheduled to run Friday and Saturday, April 5-6 at 7:00 p.m.
and Sunday, April 7 at 4:00 p.m. in the Bronspiegel Auditorium
at New Bedford High School, the students have been tirelessly
preparing to bring this exhilarating and unique production to
life. The talented cast and crew have poured their hearts and
souls  into  every  aspect  of  the  show,  from  the  vibrant
choreography  to  the  show-stopping  musical  numbers  and
extensive  costumes.

Titled “Singing in the City,” the show choir musical theatre
revue will bring to life some of the most memorable Broadway
songs from contemporary and classic shows, featuring fully
orchestrated excerpts pulled straight from the scores. Then,
SIX: Teen Edition puts a contemporary twist on history, giving
voice to the wives of Henry VIII as they reclaim their stories
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and share their experiences through the power of music and
storytelling. Audiences can expect to be transported on a
journey  filled  with  humor,  heartache,  and  ultimately,
empowerment, as each queen takes center stage to tell her side
of the story. The combination of these two shows into one
evening celebrates the transformative and inclusive nature of
theatre. There is truly something for everybody on the stage!

“These  productions  of  Singing  in  the  City  and  SIX:  Teen
Edition  are  a  testament  to  the  incredible  talent  and
dedication of our students,’ said Sarah Cadieux Pacheco and
Stephanie  Donnelly,  Drama  Club  Co-Directors.  Drama  Club
Assistant Director, Ricardo Aguiar, shared, “These students
have worked tirelessly to bring these moments to life in a way
that is fresh, exciting, and relevant to audiences of all
ages. We couldn’t be prouder of what they have accomplished,
and we can’t wait for everyone to see the amazing performances
they have in store.”

Tickets for Singing in the City and SIX: Teen Edition are
available online: our.show/nbhsrevueandsix or in person at the
NBHS Box Office beginning one hour before each show. Tickets
are $10 for students and seniors, $12 for adults, with a $2
processing fee per ticket. Don’t miss your chance to witness
this unforgettable theatrical experience, brought to you by
the next generation of rising stars in the world of musical
theater.

Singing in the City and SIX: Teen Edition are supported, in
part, by the New Bedford Cultural Council, a local agency
supported  by  the  Massachusetts  Cultural  Council,  a  state
agency. SIX: Teen Edition is presented by special arrangement
with Concord Theatricals, www.concordtheatricals.com.”


